
Dear Parents,                  October 2017

We had a great month learning about ourselves! Hope you had fun too. Thank you for the 
children’s items you brought, we had a LARGE CART load to donate! It is such a blessing to be able to 
give to others.   

During October we will discover the senses God has given us. As you go about your days this 
month, begin to ask, observe and discover your child’s and your own senses. For example, did you 
hear that? That smells like? What do you see? Ewe, that feels. . . , I love the taste of . . .  When you 
“sense” as your child senses you will walk into a whole “new world.” Do a “senses walk” or discover 
“senses at home.”  

Our Pumpkin Patch field trip will be on Wednesday, October 4. We leave at 9:35 a.m. and walk 
as a group to the McFarlin Memorial United Methodist Church Pumpkin Patch. Parents please join 
us if you can. There will be a story time at 10:00 a.m.  with some time after to look at the different 
pumpkins God has made. If you would like your child to purchase a small pumpkin, please send 75 
cents.  

Monday, October 30, is our Fall Festival party. The party will start at 10:00 a.m. and last about 
an hour. We will enjoy fall type activities such as leaf raking, leaf pile jumping, pumpkin scooping, 
costume parade, etc. Please send your child in costume and have a change of clothes for the rest 
of the day. No scary or witch type costumes and no weapons. All children are invited to attend the 
entire day (9:05 a.m. -2:00 p.m.) Parents are welcome to join our party. You will find a sign-up sheet at 
your classroom to help with snacks and treats. We limit the number of treats/snacks in each class, so 
if you are unable to sign-up at this time, we have other opportunities during the year.  

We began a two month Bible Story about Moses. The children are learning that Moses talked with 
God and lead the people out of Egypt and to the Promised Land. Follow along with your child and to 
how Moses grew from the baby in the basket to the man with the staff from God.

Reminder: Please send your child in shoes that stay on well. Shoes that fall off when    
crossing streets or running are dangerous.

Happy Fall,

Your PDO family

P.S. As the weather turns cooler, please send a jacket or sweater with your child for outside 
activities.

Parent’s Day Out


